
From: Chambers - Ross J  

Sent: Friday, 17 May 2019 1:04 PM 

To: Julian Arndt 
Cc: Nigel Ward; Chambers - Ross J 

Subject: RE: AM2015/1 - 4 yearly review of modern awards–Family and Domestic Violence Leave 
[ABLAW-ImanageDocs.FID142816] 

 
Dear Mr Arndt, 
 
We have approved your extension request to 4:00 pm Wednesday 22 May 2019. 
 
Thank you, Tahleah. 
 
Tahleah Gillard 
Associate to The Hon. Justice IJK Ross 
President 

 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel:  +61 3 8656 4657 
Fax:  +61 3 9655 0401 
chambers.ross.j@fwc.gov.au 

11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000  
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001 
 

The Fair Work Commission acknowledges that our business is conducted on the traditional lands of 
Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander peoples. We acknowledge their continuing connection to 
country and pay our respects to their Elders, past, present and emerging. 
 
From: Julian Arndt [mailto:Julian.Arndt@ablawyers.com.au]  

Sent: Friday, 17 May 2019 12:01 PM 
To: Chambers - Ross J 

Cc: Nigel Ward; AMOD 
Subject: AM2015/1 - 4 yearly review of modern awards–Family and Domestic Violence Leave 

[ABLAW-ImanageDocs.FID142816] 

 
Dear Associate 

 

AM2015/1 - 4 yearly review of modern awards–Family and Domestic Violence 

Leave 

 

We refer to the abovementioned matter and to Statement [2019] FWC 3262 issued by 

the Commission on 10 May 2019 requiring submissions in response to the ACTU by 4pm 

on 17 May 2019. 

 

We represent the Australian Chamber of Commerce and Industry (the Australian 

Chamber). 

 

On behalf of the Australian Chamber, we respectfully seek a short extension until 

Wednesday 22 May 2019, in order to file the Australian Chamber’s response.  

 

The Australian Chamber can confirm it will not be seeking a formal hearing and is 

content for the matter to be determined on the papers. 
 

Yours faithfully 

 

Julian Arndt 
Associate Director 

Australian Business Lawyers & Advisors  
 

mailto:chambers.ross.j@fwc.gov.au


140 Arthur Street North Sydney NSW 2060 

Dir: +612 9458 7565 | Fax: +612 9954 5029 | Mob: 0408 848 163  

Tel: +612 9458 7005 | Web: www.ablawyers.com.au |  LinkedIn 

 

 
 
This is an email from Australian Business Lawyers & Advisors Pty Limited (ACN 146 318 783). It is confidential to the named 
addressee and may contain copyright and/or legally privileged information. No-one else may read, print, store, copy, forward 

or act in reliance on all or any of it or its attachments. If you receive this email in error, please telephone us on +612 9458 

7005 or email ablawyers@ablawyers.com.au We do not accept liability in connection with computer virus, data corruption, 

delay, interruption, unauthorised access or unauthorised amendment. Liability limited by a Scheme approved under the 

Professional Standards Legislation. Legal practitioners employed by or being directors of Australian Business Lawyers & 

Advisors Pty Limited are members of the Scheme. This notice must not be removed. 

 

Fraud warning: Please be aware that there is a significant risk posed by cyber fraud, specifically 
relating to email accounts and bank account details. Our bank account details will never change 
during the course of a transaction, and we will never change our bank details via email. Please 
check account details with us in person. We will not accept responsibility if you transfer money into 
an incorrect account.  
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